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Wednesday 21st June 2017 
 
Nursery, Reception & Year 1 – School Trip to Whitehouse Farm 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you will be aware the Nursery, Reception & Year 1 children will be going on a school trip to 
Whitehouse Farm near Morpeth on Wednesday 28th June.   
 

 The trip will be during the school day and the children will be back for 3pm in time for after 
school club / buses or school pick up. 
 

 Nursery children that are coming along on the trip should be at school for 8:45am. 
 

 Children that usually have a school lunch will be supplied with a packed lunch prepared by 
the school kitchen.  Other children should bring a packed lunch as usual. 
 

 School jumpers as usual please but non uniform bottoms may be worn.  Please make sure 
that your child brings along wellies and a waterproof jacket particularly if it is wet. 
 

 Be prepared for hot weather with hats and sun cream applied. 
 

 You have all completed the Data Collection Sheets with details of any allergies.  If your child 
has developed any additional allergies it is extremely important that you let us know about 
these prior to the trip as the children will be in direct contact with the animals at the farm.   
 

 Nursery parents – please could you confirm if your child will be coming on the trip by Friday 
23rd June.   

 
We hope that the children all enjoy their day. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Lisa Murray 
Class Teacher 
 


